
Join MRPA and the Maryland Social Services Administration

The Maryland Social Services Administration (SSA) will be providing
important updates and facilitating a discussion about the new
Resource Home Licensing Standards Policy. 

This is a valuable opportunity to:
Learn about the upcoming policy changes
Understand how these changes may affect resource home
licensing
Ask questions directly to the SSA team
Engage in discussion with peers and professionals in the field

Don't miss this chance to stay informed and connected.
We look forward to your participation!

*Training Credits Will Be Awarded

NEW Resource Home Policy
Wednesday September 3, 2025 6:00-8:00pm

Register Now!
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/EmvS
n4YSTB6jH8zhwlmM6w

A link to join will be emailed to you after you register.
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